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March 22, 2024 
 
 

RE: APPLICATION Z02-2024 TO AMEND THE ZONING BY-LAW  
OWNER:  Marie Parkkkari 
LOCATION:  142 Little Trout Bay Road, Neebing, Ontario 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWL OF APPLICATION Z02-2024   

 
You were advised by way of notice sent on March 4, 2024, of a public meeting of the Neebing Municipal 
Council, sitting as Committee of the Whole to be held on March 20, 2024, followed by a Council 
meeting. 
 

The purpose of the meeting was to consider an application brought by Marie Parkkkari as the property 
owner. The land which was the subject matter of the application, is municipally known as 142 Little 
Trout Bay Road, and legally described as “Concession 4, Part SE ¼ Lot 2, Parcel 20996, in the geographic 
Crooks Township, in the Municipality of Neebing and Province of Ontario”. A sketch was included with 
the notice for the public meeting. 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the applicant has withdrawn the application and the Committee of the Whole did not 
review the application at the public meeting held on March 20, 2024. The application to amend the 
zoning by-law has been replaced by an application for severance. A notice of a public meeting for the 
new application will be distributed separately. 
 
THIS NOTICE is sent to the applicant, to various agencies, persons who requested it, and to surrounding 
property owners for their information.  It will also be posted on the Municipality’s website at 
www.neebing.org/notices. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 

 
Erika Kromm 
Clerk-Treasurer 
THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF NEEBING 
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